
(4/16/25 – District Administrator’s Corner Article) 

 

Dear Members of Our River Valley School District Community, 

 

I want to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude to each and every one of you who 

participated in the recent operational referendum asking River Valley School District voters for 

tax funding to maintain our current educational programs, class sizes, and services.  I believe in 

civic interaction and listening to community members.  Your engagement and commitment to the 

future of our school district is truly commendable. 

 

I am deeply grateful for the time, effort, support and consideration you put into this important 

decision.  Your dedication to shaping the direction of our school community reflects the spirit of 

democracy and the value you place on education.  Your voices matter, and they will continue to 

guide us as we navigate the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead. 

 

Our commitment to providing the best possible educational atmosphere for our students and staff 

is vital.  And–as I shared in Board meetings, community meetings, and various informational 

sessions–the River Valley School District has incredible pride in our schools.  Educating future 

leaders is important work. 

 

Once again, thank you for your participation, your passion, and your unwavering dedication to 

our school district.  Together, we will continue to thrive and remain a model of excellence in 

education. 

 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

 

Loren Glasbrenner, District Administrator 

River Valley School District 


